
 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

  

School Games – Gold award! 

We are delighted to announce that we, Sutherland House School, 

have achieved the School Games GOLD LEVEL Mark Award for the 

2024/25 academic year. The School Games Mark is a government-

led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport 

Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development 

of competition across their school and into the community, and 

we are delighted to have been recognised for our success. Our 

sporting achievements this year include: 18 offsite Sports 

tournaments and events attended 28 pupils involved in these 

events 8 students achieved Level 1 Bike ability Award 2 students 

achieved OCR Entry Level PE 4 students achieved the Level 1 

Sports Leaders Award 4 students attended Level Sports Leaders 

workshop 21 students achieved the PE Life Skills Award 5 students 

completing Bronze DofE 3 students completing Silver DofE 40 

students attending swimming sessions each week With a total of 

young people competing in local inter-school competitions this 

year, we are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to 

all aspects of school sport, including those young volunteers, 

leaders and officials who made our competitions possible. As part 

of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of 

participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are 

pleased that the hard work of everyone at our school has been 

rewarded this year. A special thanks to all the parents who have 

supported the school The staff involved in supporting the students 

with these opportunities And of course, all of the students who 

participated and displayed fantastic effort, resilience and 

sportsmanship. 
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School Notices: 

• Pupils break up for 

summer holidays 29th 

July return 4th 

September.  

 

 

 
Local community Notices: 

• Robin Hood Festival 

When: July 25-August 25 

Where: Sherwood Forest, 

Edwinstowe 

How much: Free entry 

 

• Summer Holiday Trail 

When: July 28-August 31 

Where: Thoresby Park, 

Newark 

How much: £3 per trail 

sheet, £3 parking 

 

• Panto in the Park 

When: August 12, 18, and 

28 

Where: Kings Park, 

Retford 

How much: Free entry 

 

• What’s the Buzz, July 26-

August 31, White Post 

Farm, included in 

admission from £14.45pp 

adult, from £14pp 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

GBOP- Music Hub 

Students proudly showcased the musical talents they've been passionately developing 

all year at St. Mary's Church. Well done to our inspiring pupils for a truly wonderful 

and memorable afternoon! 



 

 

 

 

  

Fire engine visit  

Nottinghamshire Fire and Rescue Service paid an inspiring visit to Sutherland 

House School. The pupils had the incredible opportunity to explore a real fire 

engine and engage directly with brave firefighters, asking questions and learning 

about their life-saving work.  

DofE- Lea Green 

From Monday the 30th to Wednesday 2nd July, three students and three staff 

from Sutherland House School drove to Lea Green and checked into the Meadow 

Lodge accommodation for their three day and two nights silver Duke of 

Edinburgh expedition and residential! The three students completed their silver 

expedition and residential at the Lea Green outdoor activity centre in the heart 

of the stunning Peak District near Matlock. Well done to all! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Summer fair  

Students joyfully celebrated the end of the summer term, with a lively summer fair! 

Filled with exciting activities, our stores generously raised £181.60! 



 

  

Art in the world around us 

Pupils passionately engaged in a heartfelt whole school art project during assembly, 

embracing the theme ‘Art in the world around us’. With creativity and pride, they 

crafted a stunning, expansive masterpiece that beautifully celebrated their cherished 

local Nottingham community. Their artwork lovingly references Robin Hood, 

Nottingham Forest, and the iconic Nottingham Council House, conveying a deep 

connection to their roots and shared heritage! 



  

SCARF  

Pupils celebrated RSE day, by engaging in a SCARF workshop! Pupils exlpored what 

makes a good friend and how to keep our bodies safe and healthy. We look forward to 

Harlod paying us a visit next year!   

 

 

 

  


